
 

 

 

Third Announcement 

Dear all: 

We would like to inform you about a few important updates in our webpage 
(www.dma.uem.br/algebra2014/) : 

1) In the “Program” area, we made available the abstracts for  the plenary talks and  
the mini-courses.  In order to better organize the mini-courses, we request to 
those who wish to participate in this activity to make the selection in the mini-
courses area. The mini-course "Uma introdução à álgebra computacional com 
GAP" will be available only for 30 participants (the first who make such 
selection). 
 

2) The payment information are already in the “Deadlines and Fees” area. You have 
until Jun 16 to pay with discount. 
 

3) The rates for the hotel are now updated. Make your reservation and don´t forget 
to inform us in the registration area. If you need help to find someone to share a 
room, please contact Fernanda (fdmelo@yahoo.com.br). 

 

We remind you that the deadline for submissions of oral or poster communication is 
April 14.  

For those interested to visit the Iguaçu Falls (which are about 400 km from Maringá), we 
recommend to contact Soraya Gambini (soraya@asatur.com.br) from  “Asa Viagens e 
Turismo” (www.asatur.com.br). She will organize groups for this tourism attraction. 

It is important that EVERYONE make the registration on the webpage.  This will help in 
our organization. 

We recommend that you visit the webpage constantly and make sure that your data is 
updated. 

 

Best regards, 

Rosali Brusamarello 

Chair of the Organizing Committee 

 


